
From: Roushan Walsh [mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au]  
Sent: Monday, 10 April 2017 12:06 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: kieran.jack@afei.org.au; zoe.jenkins@ablawyers.com.au; Michael Robson; AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/269: Funeral Industry Award 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
I refer to matter above, the Report issued on 31 March 2017 and the Summary of Submissions – 
Technical and Drafting. The AWU was directed to confirm if it will continue to pursue items 10, 17 and 18 
on the Summary by 7 April 2017. I apologise for the late filing of this correspondence. 
 
We respond in the affirmative — the AWU continues to press those 3 items. 
 
The AWU will confer with the parties and propose to submit draft directions by 19 April 2017 — the date 
currently set down for additional submissions on the Revised Exposure Draft. 
 
If this course is not suitable, please advise. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
ROUSHAN WALSH | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER 

 

 

 


